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Special Attention of                                                                      NOTICE H 05-05 

Multifamily Hub Directors      Issued: January 26, 2005    
Program Center Directors      Expires: January 31, 2006 
Supervisory Project Managers 
Project Managers        _____________________________________ 
Owners and Managers of Multifamily    Cross References: H 96-19, H 97-27  
 Projects        
      
Subject    

Reinstatement and Extension of Notice 96-19, Telecommunications Service Contracts 
between Telecommunications Service Providers and Project Owners 

 
 
 Notice H 03-32, which was issued December 29, 2003 and expired December 31, 2004 is 
being reinstated and extended to January 31, 2006. 
 
 If you have questions regarding this Notice, please contact Roland Diggs on  
(202) 708-1320, ext. 2601. 
 
 
 
      ________________________________________ 
      John C. Weicher 
      Assistant Secretary for Housing- 
       Federal Housing Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


